
Chiayi Branch Work Record on May 19th, 2020. 

At 10:00 a.m. on May 19th, 2020, the Director Lin of Chiayi Branch, 

together with Director Executive Officer Mu Zhi Ping and Secretary 

Director Li went to the Environmental Protection Bureau in Yunlin County 

to visit the Director Zheng Yulin and the Service Officer Zheng Dong Laiyi 

in Yunlin County Government.  

 

According to the accumulated cases which have been transferred from 

the Environmental Protection Bureau in Yunlin County to the Chiayi 

Branch up to now, the pending amount has been reached NT$350 

million. 

 

Hope by congratulating on the occasion of the appointment of Director 

Zheng Sheng Gao, we can also deliberate the joint strategy of 

implementation and related coordination matters to achieve the 

purpose of punishment by environmental protection laws and to 

demonstrate the public authority. Director Zheng said that he would fully 

cooperate with the implementation, hoping to deter the lawbreakers 

and also enhance the effect to create a whole new government image. 
 

 


